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Healthcare Legislation and
Government Affairs
Transformative political change in Washington, D.C.
has ushered in a new era of healthcare reform and
potential revisions to the nation’s healthcare laws.
The ongoing debate about federal healthcare policy
leads to uncertainty for providers and payors
throughout the healthcare sector.

Comprising former federal and state elected officials
and staff from the U.S. Department of Health and
Human Services and other agencies, Akerman’s
Healthcare Practice Group has extensive experience
with federal and state lobbying on—and monitoring
of—healthcare policy, legislative initiatives, tax
reforms, and appropriations. Our team includes
former senior members of the Florida Office of
Insurance Regulation, the Florida Agency for Health
Care Administration, and the state legislature. As
change in health policy continues to shape the
business of our healthcare clients, we provide the
key advice, guidance, and action they need in a
range of domains—on Capitol Hill, in the White
House, with state legislatures, or with federal and
state agencies.

State and federal lobbying

Rulemaking input

Advocacy for and against state and federal
legislation
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Insight on effects of legislation to lawmakers and
agencies


